
 

 

 

 

 Registration for the Positive Impact Rating (PIR) 
for Business Schools is Now Open! 

 
PIR 2023 Edition 
 
We are pleased to share this opportunity for interested schools to join the Positive Impact Rating 
(PIR) for Business Schools 2023 Edition. The PIR is the only global rating that features business 
schools which embrace a societal purpose and provide a 21st century education for their students. 
It is students themselves who assess their school on its positive impact.  
 
The key benefits for the participating schools are: 

• Showcase your school’s efforts related to societal impact  
• Add evidence to your accreditation reporting 
• Enhance your internal change processes 
• Compare your progress with the progress of other business schools across regions 

 
For the 2023 Edition, the PIR is introducing two new optional features: 1) AACSB compatible 
questions and 2) School-specific questions. Learn more about the rating and new add-ons here. 
 
Participation Fee 
 
The core participation fee has been reduced from last year’s €1,880 to €1,600 to continue 
covering the main costs of operating the rating, while introducing optional add-on fees for a more 
customized PIR experience. The optional add-ons cost €280 each or €480 if you choose to opt in 
for both as a package. The PIR offers fee support for schools from emerging regions. 
 
Registration 
 
The registration for the 2023 Edition will remain open until 5 March 2023 while the PIR Survey 
itself will close on 31 March 2023. For any inquiries, please reach out directly to 
Nikolay@PositiveImpactRating.org  

  
 

Register now 
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